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 Lisa Field 
 
 

 By email only 

 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: TR010056 

Date: 8 November 2021 
 

 
 
Dear Mrs Field 

 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 102A 

 
Application by National Highways (formerly Highways England) for an Order 
Granting Development Consent for the A417 Missing Link 

 
Request to become an Interested Party 

 
Thank you for your request, received 13 October 2021, to become an Interested Party 

under s102A of the Planning Act 2008 (PA 2008) in relation to land  
 

 

Based on the information that you have provided with your request, I have decided 
that I consider that you are within one or more of the categories set out in section 

102B PA 2008. This letter therefore constitutes notification that you have become an 
Interested Party under s102(1)(ab) PA 2008 from today's date. Your Unique 
Reference number is A417-102A001. 

 
Please note that the letter sent under Rule 6 of the Infrastructure Planning 

(Examination Procedure) Rules 2010, which included the draft timetable for the 
Examination, was issued on 30 September 2021. Part 1 of the Preliminary Meeting 
regarding how the application should be examined was held on 2 November 2021, and 

a video recording of the event is available. Interested Parties can make written 
submissions on the matters discussed orally at Part 1 of the Preliminary Meeting by 

Procedural Deadline B (10 November 2021). 
 
Further information can be found on the project webpage of the National 

Infrastructure Planning website. 
 

A copy of this letter is being sent to the Applicant and will be published on the project  
webpage of the National Infrastructure Planning website. 

 

 

National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 

Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Customer Services: 
Email: 

0303 444 5000 
A417MissingLink 
@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Planning Inspectorate  

Case Team on the email above. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Ken Stone 
 
Lead Member of the Examining Authority 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This communication does not constitute legal advice. 

Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 




